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Fees and Charges 
Membership Fees 
Joining Fee        $40.00 
Annual Fee        $60.00 
Late Fee Payment (Payable 3 months after new financial year)  $5.00 
 

Payment 
Payment is available by cash (at meetings), cheque/money order, or by direct bank deposit into our Banks account. 
The details of this account are:  
Bank: Bendigo Bank  BSB: 633 000  Account: 102670098 

*Please remember to include your name as a reference, so we know who is paying! * 
 

Advertising Rates for Super Roo 
Quarter Page  $50.00 (12 issues) 
Half Page  $100.00 (12 issues) 
Full Page  $150.00 (12 issues) 
 

Meetings 
The Falcon G.T. Club of Geelong holds monthly meetings on the second Tuesday of every month at 7:30pm at the 
Waurn Ponds Hotel, 1154 Princes Hwy, Waurn Ponds 3216.  Guests Welcome. 
 

Club Filing Cabinet 
Our club filing cabinet is located at Shane & Belinda’s place.  It currently holds our Nationals Videos, old 
Newsletters as well as a few books for loan to members.  Drop in and see Shane & Belinda if you would like to 
borrow any of these items.  Don't forget to fill in the Logbook!  
 

This Month's Cover Picture  
 

 

 

This Month’s Cover Picture is of Tony & Samantha Lonergan’s Wedding on 5th 
December 2020. 
 

Congratulations Tony & Samantha! 

Club Meeting Details TBA, Details in Club Email 
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The Executive Committee 
 

President:-   Tony Porter  0400 014 913  tp351@internode.on.net 
Vice President:-  David Witcombe 0418 553 679  4davidwit@gmail.com 
Secretary & Public Officer:- Sam Cannistra  
Treasurer:-   Joe Pante  0412 041 150  joe.pante@bigpond.com 
 

The Sub Committee 
 

Merchandising Manager:- Mal & Scott  0414 953 574  malnfee@bigpond.com 
Newsletter Editor:-  Shane McInerney 0417 585 615  smciner1@hotmail.com  
A.O.M.C. Delegate:-  David McInerney  0409 432 082 davidmcinerney@hotmail.com.au 
Club Permit Officers:-  Tony Porter  0400 014 913  tp351@internode.on.net 
    Stuart Sims  0425 756 736 
NAFGTC Delegates:-  Tony Porter  0400 014 913  tp351@internode.on.net 
    Darryl Mennen 0419782 015         plumbitallplumbing@gmail.com 
C.A.M.S Delegate:-  Warren Smith  0439 035 108  anystiletiling@hotmail.com 
 

*The Disclaimer* 
The G.T. Falcon Club of Geelong Inc., Committee and members accept no responsibility for the 
authenticity of the items or articles appearing in this newsletter.  Opinions expressed in this newsletter 
are not necessarily those of the Falcon G.T. Club of Geelong Inc. Committee or its members. 
  
 

Mailing Address 
Please mail all correspondence to:-  

G.T. Falcon Club of Geelong Inc.  P.O. Box 120, North Shore, 3214. 
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President’s Ramblings 

December 2020 
 
Greetings from the Vice President (Stand-in). 

Well the final meeting for 2020 has been successfully held, against all the odds, in what has been a year 

like no other. 

Another successful outdoor meeting, held at Balyang Sanctuary, with a beautiful sunny morning. 

As we close in at a rapid rate to Xmas, with only 12 days to go as I write these words, I must admit, like 

most other sane thinking people, I and a lot of others will be glad to see the backend of 2020 and all the 

challenges that it has presented. 

The great thing to reflect on however, is that we as individuals and our Club have survived, met the 

challenges, and have looked for and been flexible and adaptable to successfully conduct our meetings 

and catch ups via Zoom, for the past 8-9 months. These have proved to be a resounding success. 

Contact for members has been maintained and now with the adoption of our outdoor meetings, face to 

face catch ups are kicking goals and great to see the joy in our members faces. 

We look forward to planned future club runs and cruises, for 2021, which we now feel that we can make 

arrangements with confidence. 

Feedback from Ken and Lorraine’s BBQ catch up, was that whilst only a few members attended, a 

fantastic time was had by all, with Ken and Lorraine being awesome hosts and the catering provided by 

Morris Dal Bosco and Goodall’s Butchers, was excellent. Special thanks to David Lloyd and Kat for their 

work done to assist Ken in preparing for and during the weekend. 

Plans and discussions will now be put in place for our delayed Christmas Function, planned for January 

2021.  

Emails will keep members informed of progress, date and Venue. 

In closing for the year, the committee wishes all our members and their families a safe and Merry Xmas. 

We look forward to meeting you all again, in what we hope will be a much more positive and prosperous 

2021. 

See you all in the New Year. 

David Witcombe 

 
 
 
 
 



 

   Super Roo, December 2020   - 5 - 
 

Meeting Minutes, Sunday December 13nd 2020 

 
Meeting Conducted By: David Witcombe (Vice President) 
Minutes Taken By:  David Witcombe (Vice President) 
Venue:    Balyang Sanctuary 
Meeting Opened:  10:45am 
Members Present:  24 (20 members, 4 partners/family) 
Apologies:    Sam Cannistra, Mal Lloyd, Tony Porter, Tony Lonergan, Jarrod Witcombe 
Guests:   Matt. Clark (proposed new member). New member form provided. 
New Members:  Nil 
Presidents Report:  As per newsletter 
Previous Minutes:  As per newsletter Accepted:  Big John 
       Seconded: Dave Willmott 
Treasurers Report:  Read by Joe Pante: 
 

    Opening Balance: $19,195.40 
    Cash on Hand:  $      376.55 
    Closing Balance: $19, 571.95 
    Accepted By:  Joe Anello 
    Seconded By: Ian Spence    
     

Correspondence:  Nil – Sam Cannistra not present 
Newsletters:   Nil 
General Business Discussed: 

• 2021 GT Nationals cancelled – Darryl Mennen confirmed. 

• David Witcombe raised the reactivation of the Comedy Nite, cancelled from July 2020. 

All members present felt it was still a great idea and for the event to be rescheduled for a date in 

July 2021. David Witcombe to bring details to the Committee for re-consideration. Possible Venue 

restrictions, will need to be established, assuming North Geelong Soccer Club again. Details will 

be published as they evolve.  

• The weekend cruise and get together at Ken & Lorraine’s property, Saturday 5th December 2020, 

Lockwood (near Bendigo), was a great success. Small number of members attended and had a 

fantastic time. Thanks to Ken and Lorraine for being fabulous hosts and for the fantastic catering, 

provided by Morris Dal Bosco and Goodalls Butchers. Members contributed $10 per head, which 

paid for salads, bread, nibbles and half the cost of the meat. $30 shortfall, subsidised by Club. 

• The question was asked of members present, re continuation of the monthly outdoor meetings. 

All present agreed it was a great idea and to continue. 

The time to meet was also raised and it was agreed to maintain it at 10.30am, for a 10.45am 

commencement. 

Jan, Feb, March, April, May 2021 meetings to be arranged as outdoor. Possible Venues and 

locations to be investigated. Consideration to be given to check if toilets will be close at hand. 

Possible locations could be – Beeac Hotel for breakfast and the owners car collection viewing. 

Eon and Maree McDonald’s property, Swan Bay, for a meeting, which may also incorporate a 

cruise around the Bellarine.  
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Possibly ask Waurn Ponds Hotel, if a Sunday morning meeting could be arranged, possibly stay for 

lunch?. 

• Christmas Function – Possible date – Sunday 10th January 2021 or later in month. 

Darryl Mennen suggested that we incorporate one of our proposed cruises to Clyde Park, to 

incorporate the Xmas function. Our January meeting could also be incorporated. 

Unanimous agreement from members. David Witcombe and Darryl Mennen to check out a 

possible date and how they will accommodate 100 or more members. The advantages will be, 

plenty of parking and catering provided.  

Our next Committee Meeting - Zoom, hopefully before Xmas, will discuss and advise members via 

email. 

Bob Lock trophy will also be presented, along with the retrospective trophies for past winners. 

• Future Cruises, possible venues: 

- Banks Winery – Queenscliff Hwy. 

- McGlashans Winery – Queenscliff Hwy. 

- Little River Hotel – meet somewhere out there, then Pub for lunch. 

- Kardinia Café breakfast get together. 

- Beeac Hotel – breakfast and car collection viewing. Jarrod Witcombe to follow up with owner 

and advise. 

- Swan Bay Cruize. 

- Darryl Mennen to also look at possibly a get together for Australia Day weekend cruise. 

• Shane to be requested to update the Newsletter Calendar, as and when these events are 

finalised. 

Jarrod to also update Team App. 

Other Business Arising: 
- Discussions around Charity donations and fund raising. 

It was suggested that in future, a set % be retained by the Club. 

- Darryl Mennen raised the possibility of donating $500 to each of our Charities, in light of no fund 

raising or raffles. It was recognised that both of them would be doing it tough, through reduced 

support during Covid19. Members present agreed. 

- Joe Pante also suggested that Glenn Benson’s charity, be included. Committee to discuss and 

advise. 

- Ian Spence collected his members free raffle prize - $50 Woolworths Voucher. 

Comment of the Month: 
“Darryl, that’s why you are future President material - LOL” 
 

• David Witcombe wished all Members and their families a safe and Merry Xmas. 
 

Meeting Closed:  11:15am.  
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                             2021 Club Events Calendar 
Month Date  Event  Venue/Comments  Notes  
January 
2021 

Sun 17th 
(TBC)   

Club Meeting Date, time, and location 
tentative, TBC via email. 

Date, time & location TBC via email 
 

February 
2021 

TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 

 

March 
2021 

TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 

 

April 2021 TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 
 

May 2021 TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 
 

June 2021 TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 
 

July 2021 TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 
 

August 
2021 

TBC   Club Meeting TBC Date, time & location TBC 

 

** Please note, not all of these club runs are booked and confirmed. Please check the NOTES column each 
month for further information** 
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Sponsors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BARWON AUTOMOTIVE 
FOR ALL MECHANICAL REPAIRS 

• SERVICING 

• ROADWORTHY TESTING 

• TUNING 

• CLUTCH & BRAKE REPAIRS 
 

tel 03 5222 1016 mobile 0417 080 371 
1/100 Barwon Terrace, South Geelong 3220 
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Sponsors 
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Sponsors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valued Clients, 
 

As you all know, my travel business is currently sitting on hold until the 
travel ban gets lifted, so recently I have started a new business venture with 
Jason helping family and friends save money on services such as gas, 
electricity, phone, internet and many more for residential and business 
services. 
 

Thanks, Josie 
 

M: 0414 399 078 
P: 03 5242 8971 
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Club Merchandise 
If you wish to purchase any of the following, it will be available at the next club meeting or event or get 
in contact with our merchandising manager.  
 

Item Price to Members Price to Non Members 
Woollen Club Jacket 
(Royal Blue with Leather Sleeves) 

$P.O.A. N/A 

Nitro Jacket $105.00 N/A 

Soft Shell Vest $80.00 N/A 

Pull Over Hoodie $60.00 N/A 

Zip Up Hoodie $60.00 N/A 

Nitro Polo Shirt $50.00 N/A 

Club Garage Shirt $75.00 N/A 
Peaked Cap $20.00 $20.00 
Beanie $20.00 $20.00 

Stubby Coolers $5.00 $5.00 
Flag $60.00 N/A 

Banner $35.00 N/A 

Bag $50.00 N/A 

Car Stickers – Club Logo $2.00 $3.00 
Logo Stickers – A4 Size $12.00 N/A 
Logo Stickers – A3 Size $15.00 N/A 
T-Shirt (White / Blue / Black) $25.00 N/A 

A word from our sponsors………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and join our Club Discussions on Ford Forums.com.au 
http://www.fordforums.com.au/forumdisplay.php?f=300 

 

http://www.fordforums.com.au/forumdisplay.php?f=300
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GT Club Team App for Mobile 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   Super Roo, December 2020   - 13 - 
 

Buy / Swap / Sell 
 

For Sale:- 
• Mustang Steering Wheel, $500.  Phone David on 0407 990 166 

For Sale:- 

• Engine Mount, best offer 

• Mustang Steering Wheel, $500.  Phone David on 0407 990 166 

Wanted:- 
XA/XB GS or GT Steering Wheel wanted Phone Mark on 0499 079 339 
 
Wanted:- 
One Set of Simmons Wheels, any style or condition.  Phone Tony on 0411 714 864 
 
Wanted:-  
Ford Option 52 wheels, Phone Simon on 0407 560 222 
 
Wanted:-  
XY Falcon Ute Stainless Steel Side Trims.  Phone Stuart on 0425 756 736 
 
Wanted:- 

• 1974 XB Falcon GT Air Cleaner Snorkel.  Phone Jack on 0404 981 172 

Wanted:- 

• XW/XY Brake Booster in good physical and working condition, as 
pictured (without the rust pits). Bracket not required.   

• Good 2nd hand thermostat housing for a Cleveland 
Contact Scottie Rendell 
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A word from our sponsors............ 
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A word from our sponsors............ 
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A word from our sponsors............ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  258 Pakington Street, Geelong West 3218 
  T: 03 5272 2445   F: 03 5278 8080 
  E: info@caprireceptions.com.au 
  www.caprireceptions.com.au 
 
  Weddings / Events / Catering 

mailto:info@caprireceptions.com.au
http://www.caprireceptions.com.au/
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A word from our sponsors............ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

46 – 50 Separation Street 
North Geelong 3215 
Phone: 03 5277 0610 
Fax:  03 5277 0604 
Email: ianelli.panels@bigpond.com.au 
“If you have a bingle give Frankie a tingle” 

mailto:ianelli.panels@bigpond.com.au
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A word from our sponsors............ 
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A word from our sponsors............ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 
                                                       

Specialising in 

Sports and Music Memorabilia 

Wall Art & 

Custom Framing 
Shop 933 Waurn Ponds Shopping Centre (opposite Target) 

(03) 52413397 
Email: info@in2memorabilia.com.au  

Website: in2memorabilia.com.au 
 
 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:info@in2memorabilia.com.au
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A word from our sponsors............ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 49 Albert Street, Moolap 3224 
Phone: 0459 352 858 
moolapmufflers@hotmail.com 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXk_nT-onlAhVYXSsKHX5ADTQQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.humex.com.au%2Fcatalog%2Fhumex_pdf%2FHumex%252030%2520Day%2520Credit%2520Application.pdf&psig=AOvVaw3mmcxmG5TZTJlcivDxnFs4&ust=1570531166442022
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A word from our sponsors............ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

49 Albert Street, Moolap 3224 
Phone: 0459 352 858 
moolapmufflers@hotmail.com 

 

EXPRESS WASH 
Exterior Wash & Dry 

• Double Colour Shine 

• Sealer Wax 

• Add Vacuum Service 
$22 

DELUXE WASH 
Express Wash Plus 

• Vacuum Interior Windows 

• Sealer Wax 

• Dashboard Wiped 
$49 

POLISH & DETAIL 
Signature Wash Plus 

• Clay Buff 

• Sealer Hand Polish 
 

$125 

SIGNATURE WASH 
Deluxe Wash Plus 

• Exterior Spray Wax 

• Bonnet Lifted 
 

$65 

TRADING HOURS 
Monday to Saturday 
7:30 am – 6:00 pm 

8 – 10 Mercer Street 
Geelong VIC 3220 
Ph (03) 5222 2981 

www.highendcarwash.com 

Present this Card for  
20% OFF 

Any Wash Service 
 
Valid for use Monday – Friday only 
Expires _____________ 
Valid at High End Car wash 
8 – 10 Mercer Street, Geelong 

 

 
 
 

Garry Sidhu 
0414 909 304 

 

50% off wash 
packages as listed 
below, from now 
until the 31st of 
December 2020! 

On presentation of 
Membership Card 
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Dear Valued Supporter 

As COVID-19 effects our day-to-day 
lives in ways we could not have 

predicted, brain cancer affected 

families supported by Peace of Mind 
Foundation are at their most 

vulnerable. 

We are living through one of the most 

unimaginable moments in world history. 

The impact of Covid-19 has closed our 
schools, impacted on our businesses and 

has vastly increased the number of 
unemployed across Australia. 

No family is immune to this health 
crisis, including our Peace of Mind 

supporters and clients, and I want 

you to know that my thoughts are 
with you during these immensely 

difficult times. 
Now more than ever, Peace of Mind 

Foundation are needed to provide ‘here 

and now’ support to our highly vulnerable 
brain cancer community who have been 

heavily impacted during this global crisis. 
Meet Felicity 

She is in the fight of her life against brain cancer during this pandemic. Felicity, aged 35, shares her heartbreaking 
story with us. 

Click this link for a video of Felicity speaking about her journey 

 “My five gorgeous children and support from Peace of Mind Foundation, are the reason I’m still alive, 

I’d do anything for them. 

Peace of Mind Foundation long-term support and financial programs are crucial in helping provide sustainable and 
ongoing support to brain cancer affected patients and families. 

We are currently working in close partnership with our families and have adapted our programs to face this new 

challenge we are all experiencing. 
We are hosting nationwide online support groups, virtual forums and providing increased financial assistance, but 

the demand outweighs our financial capacity. 
We need your help to keep providing all our of supportive care services to people living with this life-limiting 

disease.    

Please support our brain cancer patients and their families over the coming months 
with a small monthly gift of $15 

DONATE 
https://donorbox.org/peace-of-mind-foundation-australia 

 

 
 

https://www.peaceofmindfoundation.org.au/community-blog/2020/5/1/here-and-now-appeal
https://donorbox.org/peace-of-mind-foundation-australia
https://donorbox.org/peace-of-mind-foundation-australia
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2022 Falcon GT Nationals November Update 
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Geelong Revival Cruise 12/12/2020 
Pictures by Caprice Photography 
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Geelong Revival Cruise 12/12/2020 (cont.) 
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Geelong Revival Cruise 12/12/2020 (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


